
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences professors’ contribution in national research 
development 

On 28 June 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Pattama Wadee Phochanukul, Deputy Director of 
Policy and Strategic Plan Office of the Scientific Promotion Committee Research and 
innovation (GSP) presided over the opening ceremony of the seminar on "Promoting good 
management and good governance; a network of migrant brokers in the continuous fishing 
industry" from the study of "Corruption analysis of Myanmar migrant brokers network in the 
continuous fishing industry in Thailand" which received research grants from the Office of the 
Scientific Promotion Committee Research and innovation (GSP) 

In this opportunity, Prof.  Dr.  Supang Chantavanich, Assoc.  Prof.  Dr.  Siriklachana 
Khantar, together with Pol.  Lt.  Gen.  Dr.  Adul Narongsak and experts from various 
departments gave advices and suggestions for research development to Dr.  Sirima 
Thongsawang and Professor Surasak Mebua ( Lecturer in Law, Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences) .  The purpose was to promote good governance for migrant workers and 
related sectors in the continuous fishing industry. The event was held at Kornkamol Meeting 
Room, 2nd Floor, Sukosol Hotel, Bangkok 

 


